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TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Carla Byrne, Executive Director of Career & Technical Education 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MOU 

BETWEEN ECTOR COUNTY ISD AND INTERCULTUREAL 
DEVELOPMENT RESEARCH ASSOCIATION (IDRA) FOR THE COCA-
COLA VALUED YOUTH PROGRAM AT ODESSA HIGH SCHOOL 

 
DATE: May 14, 2019         
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Secondary Education and the Career & Technical Education Department requests the 
Board’s acceptance of the MOU with IDRA for the Coca-Cola Valued Youth Program at 
Odessa High School.  
 
The MOU is in effect September 1, 2019 through June 30, 2020. The Coca-Cola Valued 
Youth Program is a student-to-student cross-age tutoring program serving at-risk 
students. Odessa High School partners with San Jacinto and Sam Houston Elementary 
schools.  
 
 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
 
Administrative Recommendation: 
 
Approval of the Memorandum of Understanding between Ector County ISD and 
Intercultural Development Research Association (IDRA) for the Coca-Cola Valued 
Youth Program at Odessa High School.  
 


